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US Department 800 independence Ave., SW.
of Transportation Washington, D.C. 20581
Federal Aviation
Administration

NOV 2 1899

Mr. Frank Coperich k%/] 1 é;

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Dear Mr. Coperich:

We have reviewed the Rockwell Collins application,
Federal Communications Commission ID: AJK8221349

for certification. Rockwell Collins mus
through measurements that their SRT-2000 INMARSAT
AERO-I transceiver’s spurious emission levels and
intermodulation products in the band 1559-1610 MHz
will not exceed acceptable levels. Rockwell Collins

also stated that their system will have a priority and _. -1
preemption scheme for safety-related messages. ThHerefore, 52
we have no objection to the certification of this - y;
equipment. , 53

If you require any additional information, please contact
Mr. Michael Richmond, Spectrum Planning and International
Division, at (202) 493-4157. -
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Sincerely,

G#rald J. Markey
Program Director for Spectrum
Policy and Management




